
 

 

CITY OF MANZANITA  
May 19, 2021  

BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING/PUBLIC HEARING  
  
CALL MEETING TO ORDER:  
The meeting was called to order by Dave Dillon at 7:00 pm via Zoom. Members present were Mike 
Scott, Linda Kozlowski, Hans Tonjes, Jerry Spegman, Steve Nuttall, Dave Dillion, Jim Hickey, Jim Dopp, Chip 
Greening, and Kathryn Stock. Staff present: Interim City Manager John Kunkel, Finance & Administrative 
Specialist Nina Aiello, Police Chief Erik Harth, Public Works Director Dan Weitzel, and Building Official Scott 
Gebhart. 
  
There were 30 members of the public in attendance.  
  
PUBLIC HEARING AND COMMENTS – Proposed use of State Revenue Sharing for 2021-
2022/Proposed 2021-2022 Budget for the City of Manzanita.    
Public Hearing was opened by Chair Dillon at 7:03 pm. Public comments were made regarding the State 
Revenue Sharing and proposed budget for the City of Manzanita. Public Hearing was closed at 7:21 pm.  

  
SETTING OF PROPERTY TAX RATE FOR 2021/2022:  A motion was made by Hickey, seconded 
by Stock, to set the property tax rate at $0.4233 per $1,000 of assessed valuation for 
the 2021/2022 year.  Motion passed unanimously.  
  
APPROVAL OF 2021/2022 BUDGET:  A motion was made by Greening, seconded by Kozlowski to 
approve the 2021/2022 budget as presented and to recommend its adoption by the City Council.  Motion 
passed unanimously.  
 

ADJOURNMENT:  The meeting adjourned at 7:24 pm.  
  

MINUTES APPROVED THIS  
23rd Day of  JUNE 2021  

         
               

Mike Scott, Mayor  
Attest:  
 
         
Dave Dillon, Budget Committee Chair  
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Leila Aman, City Manager/Recorder 

 


